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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISION TO 

THE 2019-2020 COMPENSATION PLAN 
 
DATE: April 21, 2020       
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The administration is requesting to change the job title Assistant Superintendent of 
Human Resources to Executive Director of Human Resources.  This has no impact to 
the budget; it is just a change in title. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Revision to the 2019-2020 Compensation Plan  
 


